

For Your Benefit...

November 23, 202

Nov. 1 - Nov. 30

Open Enrollment is going on NOW!

*Remember, Open Enrollment is for EPC employees that want to make changes to their benefit elections for 2022. Talk with your church's benefit administrator if you want to make changes.

No changes? No action required! Your existing benefits will automatically continue into 2022.

Don't forget... to let your Church Administrator know if you have a change in your contact information (Name, postal or email address, or phone number). Important Benefit Plan updates are often sent by mail, so don't be left out

REMINDER! Use Your Dental & Vision Benefits to their Fullest!

Your Dental Benefit

Provides you and your covered dependents with **2 Routine Cleanings** per year and associated diagnostics (x-rays). Schedule an appointment if you still have services to use! Remember you co-pay is lowest when using a Delta network dentist. More detailed coverage information can be found on our website here or contact Delta Dental at 800-521-2651.

EPC Retirement Plan Monthly Workshop



Get a Handle on Your Current Student Loan Debt

If you have student loans:

Learn about a variety of student loan repayment options and strategies to help you find a better way to pay off your student debt.

After the workshop you should be able to:

- ✓ Understand how much you owe
- ✓ Know your repayment options
- ✓ Put together an action plan for tackling your student debt This month's workshop is on-demand for your convenience

Click <u>here</u> to watch the workshop then follow these directions:

- 1. Log into your Fidelity NetBenefits account
- 2. Select View Events Now
- 3. Scroll down & locate *Get a Handled on Your Student*Loan Debt
- 4. Click Launch

Your Vision Benefit

Provides you and your covered dependents once every calendar year with an **Eye Examination** (for only a \$10 co-pay if in-network), **Lenses and Contacts.** And **New Frames** once every two calendars year. There is still time for an appointment in 2021 if you haven't used those benefits yet. You can find detailed coverage information <u>here</u> or contact NVA at 800-672-7723.

* Your vision ID card packet that was sent out at the beginning of the year has a list of your local vision care providers!



Administrator Corner

→ Deadlines for submitting **Retirement Contributions** that will be **credited for the 2021 tax year**:

If you are submitting on-line through the portal (Simplified Contribution Platform): Submit no later than Thursday, December 23, 2021

If you are one of the few churches still submitting through regular mail:

Submit no later than Friday, December 10, 2021

Please include on the Form the year you want the contribution to be applied.

→ Changes in employee information - Don't forget to submit the **Contact Information Change Form** if any employee has had a change in name, address or email address. Click <u>here</u> for the form.